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Submission: As a resident of City of Sydney for over 15 years, I have witnessed incredible improvements over the last decade 
and I have been inspired by the achievements and believable projects of a consultative and corruption-free Council with a 
positive budget. 
 
I am outraged by the proposal that boundaries should be changed, without any independent study and assessment, nor public 
consultation. 
 
If there were genuine reasons and benefits to it, I'd be supportive. But at this stage it looks just like another move to manipulate 
the electoral process for the interest of main political parties and lobby groups. 
 
City of Sydney Council is doing a great job and I am against the proposed amalgamation. If one was proven as necessary, the 
electorate should be consulted and asked to vote about the change. (Just like we should have been asked about giving two votes 
to local business versus the single one that residents have.) 
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